PRODUCT SAFETY
SUBCOMMITTEE -2~ MARCH 8, 1981

. 7mm EXPRESS REMINGTON RECALL

Of 261,000 rounds involved in the recall, 105,000 {including
3,400 fired cases) have been returned, representing about 40%.
Ammunition is still being received at a rate of about 1,000 rounds
a week. Advertising of the recall notice is to be completed in

March. 1In addition to the paid advertising, writers have

publicized the recall.

. . s . i
Ballistic tests on returned ammunition confirmed thé

pressures exceeded both Remington manufacturing:&nd SAAMI

PRODUCT SAFETY WARNINGS

The special task force appointed to consider this subject
has established objectives for their work. They have agreed on
scome recommendations, and will report final results later. This

item will remain on the Subcommittee agenda.
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